
Notice of Motion – Dedication of King George V Playing Field and Easterfield Lane 

Council 19 October 2017 
 

Further to the Council’s decision made on 2 February 2017, to register King George 
V Playing Fields with the National Memorial Scheme, the Council agrees to extend 
the registration to include the area commonly known as the BMX track and 
Easterfield Lane as set out in the attached map. 
 
Proposer: Councillor Darling (S) 
Seconder: Roger Stringer 


